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Anita Bixenstinea 
407 Wilson Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-2600 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anita Bixenstinea 



Mary Weiler 
1072 Cannonade Ct 
Columbus, OH 43230-3860 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Weiler 



Debra Patterson 
158 Santa Maria Ln 
Columbus, OH 43213-1846 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Patterson 



Bruce Geldine 
19291 W Moline Martin Rd 
Martin, OH 43445-9719 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Geldine 



Howard Konicov 

Cincinnati, OH 45206 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I DO NOT SUPPORT THIS TAX INCREASE TO BAILOUT THESE UTILITIES. TOO 
MUCH CORRUPTION IN COLUMBUS. 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Howard Konicov 



J F Hill 
510 Union Ct 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-2058 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
J F Hill 



GerrilynneBlattner 
2202 Aberdeen Ave 
Toledo, OH 43614-2723 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerrilynne Blattner 



Grant &amp; Susan Kollar 
29035 Brockway Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-5212 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Grant &amp; Susan Kollar 



Frederick Blosser 
3230 Centennial Rd Lot 128 
Sylvania, OH 43560-9565 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Frederick Blosser 



Robert Pickford 
6219 Savannah Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45224-1913 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Pickford 



Karin Arnold 
2311 HoxtonCt 
Columbus, OH 43220-4739 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karin Arnold 



Gisela Bahr 
30 Ivywood Sq 
Oxford, OH 45056-9496 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water, 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, .̂ oot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gisela Bahr 



Jennifer Hill 
PO Box 751464 
Dayton, OH 45475-1464 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Hill 



Kathleen Wllgus 
205 N Ogden Ave 
Columbus, OH 43204-3314 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Wilsus 



Don Kleinhenz 
7513 Riverside Dr 
Powell, OH 43065-8550 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Kleinhenz 



Virginia Olienechak 
22371 Foster Rd 
Wellington, OH 44090-9820 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Olienechak 



James Lovich 
35099 FarragutDr 
Eastlake, OH 44095-1723 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Lovich 



Kathy Hilt 
6295 Delta Loop Apt 114 
Dublin, OH 43016-9673 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Hilt 



William Wing 
912 Anderson Hills Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-4017 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
WilJiam Wing 



Barry Ring 
311 MendellDrNW 
North Canton, OH 44720-3253 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
knowii to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barry Ring 



Jim Voet 
4235KehrRd 
Oxford, OH 45056-9293 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Voet 



Peggy Fugate 
6685 Stillwell Beckett Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-9246 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peggy Fugate 



Mike Grisa 
37800 Colorado Ave 
Avon, OH 44011-1540 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

ActOnClimate! Safety First! Think Green and Alternative Energy! 

Reliance on Coal, or any Fossil Fuel, and Tracking, is a threat to 
National Security, that creates serious Safety Hazards, and raises the 
Cost of Living. Pollution greatly raises the cost of Health Care, 
raises the Cost of Food and Beverages and causes Safety Hazards. Severe 
Storms become more frequent increasing the Cost of Living damaging both 
Public, and Private property across America. 

Start with Quality Education. Willing to Learn and Change is the 
Positive Difference! 

Sincerely, 
Mike Grisa 



Ivars Balkits 
47 Avon PI 
Athens, OH 45701-1404 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utiHties' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ivars Balkits 



Cynthia Springer 
11421 AppletonDr 
Parma Heights, OH 44130-4279 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Springer 



Alistair Bradley 
Prairie gardens 
Hilliard, OH 43026-3821 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alistair Bradley 



Sara Worley 
1000 Jackson St 
Toledo, OH 43604-5515 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Worley 



Kathy Maine 
8004 Blue Heron Ln 
Canfield, OH 44406-9165 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Maine 



Sue Murray 
898 Walnut St Apt 805 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-201; 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sue Murray 



Ronald Clason 
478 E Oakland Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-3142 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Clason 



Kathe Schultz 
4631 Shadowood Ln 
Toledo, OH 43614-3051 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathe Schultz 



Thomas Mirick 
761 Anthony Ln 
Mason, OH 45040-1145 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Mirick 



Julie Wack 
13866 W Middletown Rd 
Salem, OH 44460-9142 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Wack 



Anne Alexander 
41 Corson Ave 
Akron, OH 44302-1271 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Alexander 



Wendy Lyden 
2568 San Pedro Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44511-2930 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Lyden 



Dustin Jenkins 

OH 44709-3404 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utiHties' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dustin Jenkins 



Samantha Siler 
8508 Capricorn Dr 
Montgomery, OH 45249-3431 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Samantha Siler 



Janice Hunter 
2573 Countrylake Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45233-1784 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janice Hunter 



Sally Gergely 
14641 Ford Rd 
Madison, OH 44057-9528 

Jur29,20]4 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Gergely 



Deborah Armbrust 
6384 Ridge Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44129-5011 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Armbrust 



James Ostrander 
16760 Fish DaumRd 
Richwood, OH 43344-9742 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Ostrander 



Eileen Grace 
24360 N Oxford Oval 
North Olmsted, OH 44070-1313 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Grace 



Kris Dobmeyer 
2697 Quarry Valley Rd 
Columbus, OH 43204-4973 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kris Dobmeyer 



Matthew Burton 
1225 Jackson St Apt 8 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-5816 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Please, no bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Burton 



Dan West 
358 E Gates St 
Columbus, OH 43206-3628 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan West 



Christine Whitlow 
657 Waverly Rd 
Eastlake, OH 44095-2737 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Whitlow 



Johanna Meara 
1309 Durness Ct 
Columbus, OH 43235-2191 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. This is a 
disgrace and certainly not in the best interests of Ohio's citizens. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. The utilities 
may cry about the costs to their business, but what about the costs due 
to respiratory problems of Ohio's citizens?? 

Sincerely, 
Johanna Meara 



Terry Murcko 
426 Mansell Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44505-1965 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Murcko 



Tim Twardesky 
17445 Shaw Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2216 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coa! plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Twardesky 



Sandra Oswald 
657 Renolda Woods Ct 
Dayton, OH 45429-3416 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Oswald 


